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President’s Message 
   

Meeting Notes 
   

 

Man, usually at this time of 

the year I start getting 

pumped up for the 

upcoming snowmobile 

season. But so far the 

weather for September 

and now into October is 

just fabulous. The way it’s 

going I may keep my boat 

in the water a little longer 

this fall. And maybe we 

won’t have to turn the heat 

on until November.  

 

With that said, I still plan on 

attending ‘Snowfest’ at 

Wisconsin’s State Fair Park 

in West Allis, which is a 

great 3 day weekend 

event. In the past, I’ve 

gotten some pretty good 

deals on snowmobiling 

apparel and all things 

snowmobile related. I 

wouldn’t miss it! If you have 

never attended one, you 

might want to consider it.     

 

Without any racing events 

anymore, we are looking 

for ways to generate some 

additional revenue to 

replace the monies 

displaced from the racing 

events. We’ve added 

another brat fry this year 

and have applied for a 

Wisconsin State Raffle 

license with the State 

Gaming Commission. If 

approved and obtained, 

we will be looking into 

some type of raffle for the 

club. So get your thinking 

caps on and come up with 

some ideas on a raffle, or 

raffles, that we can put on 

and implement. And if 

anyone has ever been 

involved with a raffle, we 

need you!            

 

A special thanks to all those 

that participated in our 

club survey. Lots of good 

info received and 

appreciated. If you haven’t 

reviewed the results, 

remember it’s posted on 

our website’s secured 

‘DIRECTORY’ Page. 

 

As always, get your club 

membership renewals in 

early. We would like to 

have them all in by the end 

of October.       

 

        -Dennis Kulwicki 

 

                    

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Let’s get in the club 

member ships early and do 

The second meeting of the 

season was held on 

October 11th at Carlson’s.  

Topics discussed were:   

website/communications, 

County Rep. report, trail 

master report, recreation 

report.  

The 2015-16 budget was 

presented by Dennis 

Kulwicki on Linda Roon’s 

behalf, reviewed by the 

club members attending 

the meeting but is not yet t 

ready for final approval.     

The club has applied for a 

raffle license with the 

Wisconsin Gaming 

Commission.  

Make sure you plan on 

pitching in and 

participating in this year’s 

trail signing and brushing 

event.  

Discussion on this year’s 

club ride took place. 

Places brought up for 

consideration were:  North 

Dakota and the Three 

Bears Resort in Warrens, Wis. 

The discussion lead to 

creating a survey and 

putting it out to the 

membership with various 

options.    

Also on October 31st is the 

club “Hayride” at 3:00 pm. 

at Splash Bar & Grill.  

Remember, you will need a 

Trail Pass for all your sleds 

this year.  

All club meetings for this 

year will be held on the 2nd 

Sunday of the month (for 

consistency, scheduling, 

and planning) at11:00 am. 

at Carlson’s. 

 Think Snow!  Let’s Ride!  

       -Dennis Kulwicki 

 

 

Special Interest 

Snowfest at the Wisconsin 

State Fair in West Allis, WI. 

October 16th to the 18th 

 

Trail signing & brushing 

October 31, 2015  

at 9:30 am  

Meet at start of club trail in 

the County Park on CTY Z. 

   

Next Meeting:  

 

November 8, 2015  

11:00 a.m. 

at Carlson’s   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Board of Directors 

Cora Dellinger 

Sharon Treszniak                    

Jeff Rhinehart 

Officers 

Dennis Kulwicki 

(President) 

Rick Carlson           

(Vice-President) 

Kevin Roon    

(Secretary) 

Linda Roon     

(Treasurer) 

Jim Schnolis              

(Trail Master) 
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